
MJS NEWSLETTER 
Friday 15th November 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

What a fantastic turnout for the fireworks last week.  

Thank you so much for supporting this community 

event.  With record ticket sales and a popular BBQ 

and bar, all three schools are delighted to share 

that £6150 has been given to each school .  This 

is record profits for the event and this will go back 

into supporting and enriching the opportunities and 

experiences that children have here.  My thanks 

once again to the PTAs and staff from each school 

for making this happen. 

A big thank you too, to the many families who 

helped the clear up operation on Saturday     

morning.  Around 20 families helped the litter    

picking to get the school clear ready for a new 

week.  Your help is greatly appreciated. 

Wishing you a lovely weekend. 

Kind regards 

 

Mr Pike 

Headteacher 

 

 

Monday 18th November 2024 

Piano Lessons 

French Club  

Y3 Parents Consultations 1pm  

Y 5 & 6 Netball Club  

Y3 & 4 Muliti Skills Club  (Group 2) 

Y6 Sewing Club  

Y3 & Y4 Stemgineers Club 

Tuesday 19th November 2024 

Flu Vaccination Day 

Y6 Boys Football Club  

Y4 Girls Football Club 

Y5 Cross Country Club  

Y5 & 6 Lets Dance Club  

Limitless Football Club 

Wednesday 20th November 2024 

Yr 5 & Y6 Stemgineers Club 

Y5 & 6 Girls Football Club  

Y5 Hockey Club  

Y6 Tabletop Club  

Limitless Football Club 

Thursday 21st November 2024 

Spanish Club 

Cornet Lessons 

Netball Competition @K2 

Dare Dance Club 

Limitless Football Club 

Friday 22nd November 2024 

Guitar Lessons 

Drum Lessons 

Y4 & Y5  Tag Rugby Club 

Storm Basketball Club 

Cheneler Musical Theatre Club 

Together  
Everyone  
Achieves  
More 
at MJS 



BANCROFT ROAD PARKING 

We have had several messages from residents 

of Bancroft Road regarding parking in the last 

week.  Bancroft Road is the residential road at 

the back of the school, just over the bridge. 

Photos and accounts of cars parking on 

pavements, which results in pedestrians     

having to walk in the road, cars parking 

across driveways and even on driveways 

have been shared. 

Please be considerate when choosing where 

to park and use car parks at Maidenbower 

Park or Frogshole pub if you need to park    

locally.  Thank you. 

HOUSE CHAMPIONSHIPS 

Our Year 6 house captains have been busy 

this week counting all of the house point  

tokens that have been given out. 

The current scores are: 

Ivory—784  

Missen—775 

Hyde—743 

Lowe—716 

 

Although there will be a winning house at 

the end of term, with a trophy presented, 

each house will win a non-uniform day 

when they reach 1000 tokens. 

Please wait for official school notification of 

this for your child’s house. 

 

 

Y5/6 GIRLS’ FOOTBALL 

Our girls team took part in the first round of 

the league event last week.  Playing 3 match-

es against other Crawley schools, the girls 

won two and drew one, scoring lots of goals 

in the process. 

This event continues as part of a larger league    

programme. 

 

 

 

PARENTS MEETINGS 

Our autumn term parent meetings have 

started and will continue over the next   

couple of weeks.  Invitations to book a slot 

were sent out to one parent per family—if 

you have not received this or have any 

queries, please contact the school office. 

 

 



 

The national TT Rockstars competition has been taking place this week and there has been 

much excitement as our pupils have had the chance to compete against other classes in 

the school, and around the country.  I am delighted to share the following results: 

 

MJS came 31st nationally, out of a total of 4168 schools (at one stage on Tuesday we were 

leading!) 

In the South-East of England, MJS finished in 4th place on the leaderboard, out of a total of 

558 schools. 

Winning class in the school: 1st = 4AW,   2nd = 4JM,    3rd = 5JH 

 

Leading players in each class: 

Launchpad: 1st = Arav, 2nd = Chris, 3rd = Max 

 3EH:    1st = Eden,   2nd = Nathan,   3rd =  Max 

3JD:    1st = Jaxon,   2nd = Adam,   3rd =  Kai 

3EA:    1st =  Eli,  2nd =  Sami,  3rd =  Evie 

3PG:    1st = Andre,   2nd = Leo,   3rd =  Maddie 

3HB:    1st =  Hanna,  2nd = Esther,   3rd = Rory  

4AW:    1st =  Veer,  2nd = Teghdeep,  3rd =  Ashton 

4SR:    1st = Jaxon,   2nd = Stephanie,   3rd = Chason 

4TT:    1st = Teddy,   2nd =  Jonathan,  3rd =  Una 

4OC:    1st =  Alice,  2nd = Emma,  3rd = William   

4JM:    1st = Oliver F,   2nd = Raghav,   3rd =  Hala 

5HW:    1st = Emily,   2nd = Daniella,   3rd =  Mia 

5GT:    1st = La’rell,   2nd = Isabella,   3rd =  Malik 

5AG:    1st = Faustas  2nd = Dylan  3rd = Jake 

5DO:    1st = Ronnie,   2nd = Finn,   3rd =  Jack 

5JH:    1st = Daniel,   2nd = Daisy,    3rd = Evie  

 

6MC:    1st = Jenson,   2nd = Sophia,   

3rd =  Antoni 

6CP:    1st = Yusuf,   2nd = Cameron,   

3rd = Harry L 

6CH:    1st = Rayyan,   2nd = Olivia,   

3rd =  Aiden 

6BM:    1st =  Fausta,  2nd = Roman,  

3rd = Inaya 

6SB:    1st = Aarvi,  2nd = Alex,            

3rd = Dragos  



A LETTER FROM ROYALTY! 
Families from Maidenbower 

Infant School may recall that 

in Year 2, the children wrote 

a letter to the King, sharing 

their concerns about the   

environment.  Well, a reply 

has recently arrived at the 

infant school and this has 

been shared with the       

children in today, much to 

their excitement! 



A CONVERSATION WITH YOUR CHILD ... 

We are reaching out to ask for your support in addressing a growing concern within our school: the 

condition in which the children’s toilets are being left. Recently, we have encountered a series of issues 

that have created both a maintenance burden and an unpleasant environment for the students. 

Current issues that we are experiencing are as follows: 

· Excessive use of toilet roll which contributes to the blocking of toilets. 

· Whole toilet rolls being put down the toilet. 

· Putting objects down the toilets/in urinals with the intention of blocking them. 

· Not flushing the toilet. 

· Emptying the soap dispensers. 

· Food being put down the toilet. 

· Standing on the toilet seats. 

· Toilet roll strewn across the floor. 

Staff members have already spoken to pupils on multiple occasions about these issues, emphasising 

the importance of respecting our shared spaces and the impact of their actions on their peers and 

school staff who clean these spaces. Despite these conversations, the concerns persist, which is why 

we are now reaching out for your support at home as well. 

We kindly ask that you speak with your child about the importance of respecting shared spaces, in-

cluding our school facilities. By encouraging responsible and considerate behaviour, we can work to-

gether to create a clean and functional environment. Thank you for your partnership and support in 

helping us maintain a safe, respectful, and hygienic school setting for all students. 

 














